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July 15th, 2009

Tawanis Testart Via e-mail to:
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board ttestart@reviewboard.ca
#200 Scotia Centre

5102-50" Avenue

Yellowknife, NT

X1A 2N7

Dear Ms. Testart,

RE: DFO Information Request for Dezé Energy’s proposed Taltson Hydroelectric
Expansion project

Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) is pleased to provide the Mackenzie Valley
Environmental Impact Review Board (MVEIRB) with their information request in
response to the Developers Assessment Report (DAR) provided by the Dezé Energy
Corporation regarding the Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Project. DFO’s information
request can be found in the attached document.

DFO trusts that this information request is of assistance and looks forward to reviewing
Dez¢ Energy Corporation’s responses. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact Nicola Johnson at (867) 669-4933, by fax (867) 669-4949, or email at
Nicola.Johnson@dfo-mpo.ge.ca.

Sincerely,

g

Beverley Ross

Regional Manager, Environmental Assessment for Major Projects
Central and Arctic Region

Fisheries and Oceans Canada

cc Barry Briscoe, Fisheries and Oceans Canada
Julie Dahl, Fisheries and Oceans Canada
Tania Gordanier, Fisherics and Oceans Canada
Kelly Austin, Fisheries and Oceans Canada
Bruce Hanna, Fisheries and Oceans Canada
Linda Zurkirchen, Cambria Gordon Ltd.
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